
   

PSHE 

This term we are focusing on Healthy 

Lifestyles and Sex and Relationship 

Education. 

We are also continuing to focus on roles 

and responsibilities within our class, 

school and wider community and 

developing a deeper understanding of 

respect for others.  

 

Topic  

During Topic this term we are 

exploring Homes and Houses 

through ‘Our Village in The Fens’. 

We will be looking at the history of 

Sutton and how it has changed over 

time. We will also be focusing on the 

geography of Sutton and looking at 

map skills. 

 

 

Music 

During this term we will be focusing on 

Fenland songs and music along with 

sound walks and creating our own 

music in line with some fenland 

dancing.  

 

English  

This term our English is very much based around 

Fenland Traditional Tales to begin with. We are 

using the text ‘Buried Moon’. We will then 

move on to writing a recount of our Trip around 

the village. Poetry, Instructions and Labels, lists 

and Captions will be our focus after half term. 

We are linking the writing focus across all areas 

of the curriculum. Our particular focus will be 

based around Talk for Writing and application of 

phonics knowledge.   

PE 

Indoor PE will be a mixture of 

Dance and Gymnastics this term 

with some input in Circus Skills and 

an event for the Year 1 children.  

Outdoor PE will be led by Mr 

Baxter, the sports coach, we will be 

learning a variety of ball skills and 

team games. 

Science  

 Our Science Topics this term are Habitats 

and Seasons 

During the first part of the term we are 

touching on the season we are in and what 

that means for the natural world.   

During the second half we will continue to 

keep a ‘watch’ of the seasonal changes but 

be focusing on materials and how they 

change.  

Maths 

This Term the Maths Topics we are focussing on are:  

 Multiplication and Division, Measurement and 

Capacity and Operations in the first half term. In the 

second half term our focus will be on Fractions, 

Geometry. Addition and Subtraction alongside Time 

and Money. There will also be some booster groups 

for the Year 2 children taking SATs. 

We will be giving the children a range of ways of 

using each and every operation within the Maths 

curriculum.  

 

RE 

This term we will be continuing to 

focus on the story of Creation and 

then linking that to the Gospels 

following ‘Understanding 

Christianity’. 

 

Art / Design and 

Technology 

This term we are 

focusing on houses and 

homes. We are using 

printing, designing and 

construction skills. 
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Computing  

This term we will be learning how to stay 

safe online and what we should do if we 

see something that makes us feel 

uncomfortable.  

We will also be learning to make our own 

videos linked in with our English topics. 

We will also be focusing on Algorithms 

along with using scales in Maths.  

  


